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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

YOUNG VOICES 
Dear Parents  
 
The ‘Young Voices’ Concert takes place on Friday 7th February.  

 

Coach Cost £14.30 payable via Parentpay by Monday 3rd February 
2025 

Further Information Children are to wear their full school uniform – black 
tracksuit bottoms / leggings, white polo t-shirt, 
hoody and black trainers.  Please be aware the 
children will be removing their hoody once the concert 

starts as the organisers like all the children to be wearing 
white tops for a lovely effect.  
Please update any changes to medical or contact details 
with the school office. 
 

12.15pm Coach leaves for Manchester. 

1.30pm Venue doors open and we will be shown to our seats 
Lunch break – provided by parents unless on FSM 
and school will provide and, in a throw, away 
carrier or a small drawstring/pump bag. 
Please do not send fizzy drinks, chocolate or 
anything that will melt and ensure they have 
enough drinks to last the day. 

2.15 – 5.00pm Rehearsal. 

5.00 – 6.00pm Tea break – provided by parents unless on FSM and 
school will provide and, in a throw, away carrier or 
a small drawstring/pump bag. 
Please do not send fizzy drinks, chocolate or 
anything that will melt and ensure they have 
enough drinks to last the day. 

7.00 – 8.45pm Concert. 

10.30pm (approximately) Return to school. 

 
 
However, if your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces service child or a looked after child school will 
pay for the coach from the ppg budget unless you are willing and able to meet this contribution...please see ppg 
statement on the website PP Strategy (bowerham.lancs.sch.uk) for further details of how this is spent. 
 

 
We are all really looking forward to this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The year 6 team 
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